
Las Vegas Falcons 
  
What an incredible week Air Force Athletics had in Las Vegas. Thank you to those who made it out to 
Bahama Breeze and/or the Poker Tournament during the week of the Mountain West Conference 
Tournament. We had great turnout for both events and I enjoyed connecting with each of you. For 
those who could not attend, I look forward to meeting you the next time we are in Las Vegas! 
  
Starting the game on a 25-0 run in the first round of the tournament, the Men’s team had a great 
momentum building win against Wyoming. The Women’s team fought valiantly despite falling in the last 
two minutes of the game. As I am with all our Air Force teams, I am proud of the fight our cadets 
showed on the court. We are truly an Academy on the move and, with your continued support and 
engagement, we will continue to produce the world’s best leaders of character! 
  
Thank you again for the great hospitality and I hope to be back soon. 
  
Go Falcons! 


